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Please Pra
for the

PANHANDLE

The above photo was taken during the Wildcat Fire in 2011. It depicts a Bronte Volunteer Fire
Department truck full of Bronte volunteer firemen in the cab and on the back breaking through a
wall of smoke and flames on FM 2662 south of Bronte and Robert Lee. Thankfully, they made it
through safely.

Our county has been blessed in the years since 2011 with few fires and none like those of 2011.
However with the rains we have received in the last year, fuel is readily available. An article by
Robert Lee Volunteer Fireman Mark Sides is on Page 7 of this issue and discusses this situation
and precautions we can take.

Please consider donating to the people of the Panhandle as they begin the rebuilding process.
Also, please donate to our local Volunteer Fire Departments and EMS Services. As always,
please pray for rain!
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